
Help Protect the 
Vote Count

No matter what state or county you live in, 
contact your election office now to arrange to be 
a nonpartisan observer. 

Did you know that in most places the processing 
and counting of votes is open for observation, yet 
historically hardly anyone shows up? 

State vote counts are usually conducted at the 
county level.  Pennsylvania, for example, has 67.  
Our aim is to have nonpartisan observers in most 
of these counties.

There will be more observers from all sides for 
this election.  Your very presence can serve as a civil, calming influence.  Nonpartisan election observers “can increase 
public confidence in well-run elections,” as the National Conference of State Legislators says.

Your job before election night is to determine which activities you will be able to observe on election night, 
or in the following days and weeks, and get the appropriate training. 

Get Post-Election 
Observer Training  

As an independent observer,  you can be the eyes of 
the public in making sure the vote count is being 
conducted fairly, and security precautions are being 
followed.  

Scrutineers is a nonpartisan organization offering 
free training to volunteers to observe the vote 
count & other election procedures after Nov 8.  

NVRTF is partnering with Scrutineers to recruit and 
train volunteers. 

Thank you for helping us WatchtheCounties!

❶

❷

Observing the vote count in KEY states & counties

Please email us at: WatchTheCounties@gmail.com

WatchtheCounties  

Remember—the election isn't over until all the votes have been 
counted, audited, and certified.
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